
 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 Week Ten 

Thursday 7th December 

Junior School Cross Country 

School’s Committees’ 

celebration 

 

Friday 8th December 

1 &1/2 & 2 Berry World Excursion 

3/ 4 Picnic Day 

 

Week Eleven 

Tuesday 12th December 

Orientation Day 

2024 Foundation 

- 9.15 Start 

-11.45 Parent Meeting 

-12.30 Conclusion. 

All other students  

-Full Day with 2024   

Teachers. 

Wednesday 13th December 

Years 3-6 Surf Education 

Thursday 14th December  

Helpers Morning Tea 

Year 6 Graduation  

Friday 15th December 

Foundation – 2 Movie Day 

Final School Assembly 

 

Week Twelve 

Monday 18th December 

Final day of school (3.30 p.m.) 

Tuesday 19th December 

Curriculum Day. (No Students) 

Wednesday 20th December  

Student Free Day  

 

Week 1 2024 

30 & 31stJanuary Students to 

come in for ‘welcome’ and 

Assessment session. 

 

Thursday 1st February: All 

Students ‘Welcome Back for 

2024. 

SCHOOL CHATTER 

Wow- what an amazing week. 

Terry Cole conducted an exciting 

and skill filled workshop last week 

and our students, balanced, 

acted, juggled, and tried so many 

new challenges with enthusiasm 

and resilience.  

On Thursday night the buzz of all 

our efforts was evident in every act 

of ‘Circus in a Suitcase’ with so 

many smiles and confident poses 

and actions.  

So many work hard to make this 

night amazing. 

 

We would like to thank: 

*Terry Cole for his passion and 

dedication for helping us be 

performers. 

 

*The teachers for their support and 

preparation with our amazing 

students. 

 

*Parents’ Club and School 

councillors for their organization 

and support with transporting 

equipment, running the door and 

organising the raffle and supper 

 

*Warrnambool College for the use 

of the hall 

 

*Gayle and Trevor for setting up 

and the use of their awesome 

sound system. 

 

*Cheese World and the Allansford 

Hotel for raffle prize donations 

 

*Parents and the community for 

their support in costumes and 

attending on Thursday night 

 

AND A HUGE THANKYOU and 

congratulation to all our SUPER, 

AMAZING Allansford students for 

putting on such an amazing show. 

 
 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT LEADERS 

Congratulations to Grace and Harry 

for organizing last Friday’s assembly. 

They worked with confidence as a 

team using their individual strengths 

to produce a quality assembly. They 

were super organised and worked 

as such a strong team assisting all 

other students to shine. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

MAGAZINE AWARD WINNERS 

Congratulations to all our amazing 

cover entries for the magazine. All 

grade 6 students and teachers had 

a vote to award the cover 

competition. 

Our winner – 

FRONT COVER is         

Henry Looney 

 

 

 

Our Co-winner-  

BACK COVER is           

Tia Beaton 
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VALUES AWARD 

The ‘Values Award’ is selected by 

our student leaders and is given to 

a student who is observed 

modelling our school values.  

This was presented to Emma. 

She is kind, grateful and has a 

heart-warming soul. She brings joy 

to everyone and she really cares 

for others. She has helped so many 

people this week, especially when 

a student had no one to play with 

and she saw this student, left her 

game to go play with this student 

and let her join the game she was 

playing. Congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MELO AWARD 

The ‘Melo Award,’ is selected by 

student leaders and staff, and is 

awarded to a student who models 

positive behaviours and helps 

others.  

 

Acacia showed she can be a 

RESPONSIBLE LEADER, by helping a 

student up who had hit their head. 

She could possibly get this award 

every week as she shows others 

how kind and responsible, she 

really is. Acacia works so very hard 

in and out of the classroom. She 

has such a lively personality, and 

she brings a smile to everyone’s 

face. Congratulations Acacia. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Students of the Week 

Congratulations to all our award winners this week. We are so very proud 

of the efforts you have shown. It is exciting to hear the range of values 

and skills you have displayed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SHOWCASE 

What wonderful patterns were 

shared by the Foundation students. 

Well done Vahni and Harper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

COW COMPETITION 

Congratulations to Pippa for the 

Cow Colouring and Naming 

competition. We are happy to 

share our new cows name, Roxy. 

Our runners up were Henderson & 

Sophie. 

We hope you enjoy your Zooper 

Dooper prize. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAVEL EXPO 

The Grade 3/ 4’s shared a sneak 

peak of what we can see at their 

Travel Expo. They displayed their 

‘Art around the World’ paintings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PICTURE STORY BOOK 

Thankyou Lachlan Smith for 

sharing your Picture Book 

’Jackson the Brave. ‘  

A fabulous story with magnificent 

illustrations. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  



 


